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Port Washington’s new theatre group, the Cow Bay Theatre Company, held its first

presentation on January 24 with a production of “Love Letters,” a play written by Pulitzer

Prize-winner A.R. Gurney.
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Senator Jack M. Martins attended the production at The Jeanne Rimsky Theater at the

Landmark on Main Street to thank the Cow Bay Theatre Company for their commitment to

the art and to wish them much success in the future.

Senator Martins presentation Senate Proclamations to actor Burt Young, the Peter and Jeri

Dejana Family Foundation and Angela Susan Anton, publisher of Anton Community

Newspapers for their contributions to the arts in the community and for being the recipients

of the Cow Bay Theatre Company’s first annual awards.

 


